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From: Steve Revilak <steve@srevilak.net> 
Date: March 14, 2021 at 8:43:09 PM EDT 
To: JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us 
Subject: Correspondence for Arlington Redevelopment Board 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" 
brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

Hello Jenny, 

I'd like to submit a correspondence for the March 15 ARB meeting, 
which is attached as a pdf.  It contains comments on warrant articles 
38, 43, and 45. 

Steve Revilak 
111 Sunnyside Ave


